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Valentine’s Day 
Preparations:


Making a Mailbox

Making Valentines

We had a perfectly low 
key picnic with some 
special popcorn and fruit 
then shared Valentines 
from the Mailbox. Thank 
you families for 
participating as much or 
as little as you could :)



 

Our class Fairy Garden
It started as a stump and has 
slowly become a beautiful 
place to play. The children are 
working on collaboration and 
cooperation as they use the 
space together.



Heavy work!  

The children 
used their BIG 
muscles to 
unload and roll 
the new planter 
bricks.  
I was 
impressed by 
their strength 
and 
determination! 

We we lucky to 
have some of 
the older 
students come 
out and play 
this week. They 
inspired and 
supported the 
build of a new 
BIG structure!

Lots of bug and mud 
adventures lately!

The story we’re playing with this week is The Three Billy 
Goats Gruff. We read the book, listened to a song 
version, did the flannel board story, and then built a 
setting to play in. One of our goals was to identify the 
setting as we learn parts of a story, but my favorite part 
is always leaving space for them to get creative and 
build their own story!


